
 

 

 

 
SOUTH SHERIDAN WATER, SANITARY SEWER AND STROM 

DRAINAGE DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors (the “Board”) of the South 

Sheridan Water, Sanitary Sewer and Storm Drainage District (the “District”) Jefferson 

County, State of Colorado, has CANCELLED the meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 

February 12, 2025, at the Lakewood Cultural Center, 470 S Allison Pkwy, Lakewood, 

Colorado due to severe weather.  The meeting will be rescheduled and the notice will be 

posted to the District website and posted by the City of Lakewood, when date and time is 

determined.    

This meeting is open to the public. 

District Website:   https://sswssd.specialdistrict.org  
 

 

 

 

    BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 

SOUTH SHERIDAN WATER, SANITARY SEWER 

AND STORM DRAINAGE DISTRICT 

     

 

By:  /s/ Community Resource Services of Colorado, LLC 
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